CHURCH LETTER OF RESIGNATION

26th August 2021,
Nathan James,
The Living Tabernacle Church,
17 Parklands Ave,
AZ 8003
Tel: 73333300015
Dear Pastor,
I am writing this letter as notice of my impending resignation from the position of Youth Patron of The Living Tabernacle Church. My last working date will be 18th September 2021.
My decision to resign has been prompted by my plans to pursue higher education in two months. I believe you did not expect this sudden resignation three years after I was appointed for the post, but kindly accept the news with a pure heart.
I truly appreciate the opportunity to serve in this church, and I acknowledge that it was one of my greatest pleasures. Also, I am grateful for the mentorship you offered throughout our working relationship.
I wish to assist the church in achieving a smooth transition after the appointment of the next youth patron, and I will always be available any time the church needs my assistance.
Yours in Christ,
Nathan James,
Youth patron

